
Subject: Re: Venice Forward
From: Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>
Date: 07/02/2018 04:25 PM
To: Taylor Bazley <taylor.bazley@lacity.org>

TY.  I'm guessing you had a typo and meant 7/26?

On Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 3:05 PM, Taylor Bazley <taylor.bazley@lacity.org> wrote:
I had added you to the list! The next meeting is June 26th from 3pm - 5pm in
our Southern district office at 7166 W. Manchester Blvd.

On Thu, Jun 28, 2018 at 11:53 PM, Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>
wrote:

Just checking back on this...I *think* there's a meeting in July?

On Thu, May 24, 2018 at 5:58 PM, Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>
wrote:

Please add me to list!

--
Taylor Bazley
Field Deputy - Venice, OFW, Silver Strand, Marina Peninsula
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles
310-575-8461 | www.11thdistrict.com
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